
 
 
 

July 2025 
 
Dear praying friends and supporting churches, 
 
We are thankful for a wonderful trip to Cuba after the Bible college classes finished for the 
Spring semester in Texas. I spoke in two house churches. In one of the churches, I participated 
with two other missionaries in teaching and training sessions that lasted 6 to 8 hours per day for 
two days. Brother Jonathan Anderson, who is the Director of Mobilization for our mission board 
witnessed to a Cuban dressed in Muslim garb across the street from a mosque in Havana. 
Thankfully he had not been thoroughly indoctrinated and was very open to the gospel. He prayed 
right then and there asking the Lord to save him and even showed up to church on his own the 
following Sunday! I witnessed a taxi driver who turned out to be an atheist. I changed my 
approach and asked him if he owned a Bible. When he said he did not, I asked if he would read a 
Bible if we got him one. He assured me that he would, so we were able to give him a Bible when 
we got to our destination at the pastor’s house. 
 
I just spoke in a Bible conference in Illinois last month, and Lord willing I will be speaking in 
another conference in central Mexico in November. Please pray that my health will continue to 
hold up so that I can keep up with the opportunites the Lord opens up.  
 
One of our professors just returned from holding graduations at our seminary extensions in the 
Philippines and Singapore. I initially had been asked to go, but the Lord closed the door when it 
was realized frequent flyer miles could not be used for the trip. Ten are scheduled to graduate 
locally at our seminary on the border in August. Most of them will be graduating with a Bible 
certificate, representing the first level. 
 
Our mission board has grown to 85 missionary families serving in 23 countries. Two more 
missionary candidates are scheduled to be interviewed during the week this letter is being 
written. Thank you for your prayers and support. 
 

For souls, 
 
Calvin & Jennifer George 
 
Missionaries Calvin & Jennifer George 

 
 

 


